
 

NetCents Announces Stock Option Grant 

VANCOUVER, B.C., August 10, 2020 – NetCents Technology Inc. (“NetCents” or the “Company") (CSE: NC / 

Frankfurt: 26N / OTCQB: NTTCF), a cryptocurrency payments technologies company, announces that it has granted 

incentive stock options (the “Options”) to purchase a total of 500,000 common shares at an exercise price of $1.27 

per common share for a period of five years to an advisory board member in accordance with the provisions of its 

stock option plan. 

About NetCents 

NetCents Technology Inc, the transactional hub for all cryptocurrency payments, equips forward-thinking businesses 

with the technology to seamlessly integrate cryptocurrency processing into their payment model without taking on 

the risk or volatility of the crypto market. NetCents Technology is registered as a Money Services Business (MSB) 

with FINTRAC.   

For more information, please visit the corporate website at www.net-cents.com  

To keep up on the latest – make sure to join the telegram channel  http://t.me/NetCents 
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